
Shori, Sunil 
3/21/2012 5:15:20 PM
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Redacted Doll, Laura
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
Brian.Garber@CH2M.com (Brian.Garber@CH2M.com); Campbell, Ben 
(Hydrotest) (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3)

Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Site Visitor Information for Tomorrow's CPUC Visit

Shilpa,

Just to clarify things. Your e-mail mention's "tomorrow's" examination; however, I'm 
proceeding on an understanding that the examination will be on Friday. We intend to be 
on-site when the pipe preparation starts on Friday.

Thanks, Shilpa.

Sunil

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2012 4:49 PM
To: Shori, Sunil ----------------
Cc: brian.garber@ch2m.com; Campbell, Ben (Hydrotest);Redacted 
Subject: FW: PG&E Site Visitor Information for Tomorrow's CPUC Visit

Doll, Laura

Sunil,

Here is the visitor guide and site specific safety plan for you and others from the CPUC attending 
tomorrow's examination.
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Let us know if you have any questions. I understand you have Brian's contact info for site arrival.

Thanks.

Shilpa

415-973-3186
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